Liberty Utilities

Stephen R. Hall

Director, Regulatory & Government
C: 603-328-2721

E: Stephen.Hali@libertyutilities.com

June 11, 2014

Via Electronic and US Mail

Debra A. Howland

Executive Director

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: DG 13-198 Line Extension Policy — Updated Extra Footage Charge
Dear Ms. Howland:

On February 4, 2014, Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. filed updated Service and Main
Extensions tariff pages to Tariff N.H.P.U.C. No. 7 - Gas with the Commission, in compliance with the
Commission’s Order No. 25,624 dated January 24, 2014, in Docket No. DG 13-198. It was recently discovered
that the new service Extra Footage charge found under Section 7(A){6) of the General Terms and Conditions
on First Revised Page 10 was calculated incorrectly. The current Extra Footage charge of $45.64 includes
overheads in error. The corrected Extra Footage charge of $37.21 is based on 2013 actual data and excludes
overheads. After making this correction from the effective date of February 1, 2014, eight customers are
impacted and the total refund is $2,074.01.

In order to correct this error, enclosed for filing is an original and two copies of the following check
sheet, page 10 of Section 7(A) of N.H.P.U.C. No. 7 — Gas, Tariff for Gas Service. Also, enclosed for filing is an
original and two copies of Appendix A which is the calculation of the Extra Footage charge and the calculation
of the Customer Refund.

Eighteenth Revised Page 1 Check Sheet

Second Revised Page 10 Extra Footage Charge Section 7 — Service and Main
Extensions

Appendix A Page 1 Calculation of the Extra Footage charge

Appendix A Page 2 Calculation of the Customer Refund

We apologize for any inconvenience this error has caused, and we thank the Commission Staff for
their understanding. Please do not hesitate to call if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

[P 7 P

Stephen R. Hall

Enclosures
cc: Service List

15 Buttrick Road, Londonderry, NH 03053



